
 
 

 

PROVIDER ALERT 
 

 

February Provider training on  

Strengthening Clinical Processes is postponed! 
 
 
 
Dear Provider: 
  
Recently we notified you about our next Provider training titled “Strengthening Clinical Processes” 
which was scheduled for February 24, 27, and 28, 2017.  
 
We are postponing this series of training dates, in order to complete changes and testing to a new 
Provider portal component that will increase efficiencies when requesting authorizations for services.  
  
We will send out another notification once we have confirmed new training dates and regional 
locations for in-person discussions.   
  
  
Thank you, 
  
The Optum Idaho Team 
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